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Sequoia Lighting Corporation expands manufacturing facilities

La Habra, CA - Sequoia Lighting Corporation, manufacturers of quality lighting prod-
ucts, is expanding its manufacturing facilities. The expansion is the result of Sequoia's
recent acquisition of a large metal fabrication company.

Steve Klasna, Vice-President of Operations of Sequoia Lighting Corporation, cites sev-
eral reasons for the move. "We've experienced such explosive growth over the past
eighteen months, that in order to handle the increase in sales volume, we felt the need
to bring more manufacturing services in-house. The new metal fabricating equipment
will significantly increase our manufacturing output."

Mr. Klasna contends, "Our customers will experience immediate benefits when placing
new orders. We can now greatly reduce the amount of time it takes to design, manu-
facture and deliver virtually any standard or custom lighting product." 

According to Mitch Klasna, president of Sequoia Lighting, "We are seeing new oppor-
tunities to better serve our municipal and utility customers. Our new equipment allows
us to produce additional products such as enclosures, control units and pole-line hard-
ware, to name just a few."  

As for future growth, Steve Klasna adds, "The future looks very promising. We have
our eyes on several new plans that will further expand our manufacturing abilities and
ultimately, increase our value to our customers."

Sequoia Lighting offers custom designed and numerous off the shelf products, which
includes a complete line of Contemporary and Nostalgia Street Lighting products and
HID Lighting Systems.

For more information on the complete line of Sequoia Lighting Products, call 877/888-
7880 or visit Sequoia Lighting's web site at www.sequoialighting .com


